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March 7, 2018
Dear Tegan Walker,

I am pleased to inform you that your proposal " Potential Applications of Virtual Reality in Agricultural Education" has been accepted for presentation at the 2018 AIAEE Conference to be held April 16 - 20 in Merida, Yucatan, Mexico. Congratulations on your achievement.  I know our membership is excited to hear your presentation.  

Additional Information:

Presenter Instructions and Conference Registration Presenters will be required to register and pay the conference registration fee by the regular registration deadline of February 1, 2018.  Conference details and hotel reservation information will soon be available at: https://www.aiaee.org/index.php/conference.

Should something happen so that you or the co-authors are unable to attend the conference to present your proposal, please notify us immediately.

Membership
To join AIAEE or renew your membership contact Dr. Anita ZÃ¡vodskÃ¡, AIAEE Treasurer, at azavodska@barry.edu, or complete online at: https://www.aiaee.org/index.php/become-a-member

Travel details
Please direct requests for letters of acceptance/invitations to present to Emily Perdue, AIAEE Secretary, at emily.perdue@mail.wvu.edu.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with your questions.

Thank you again for submitting your work to AIAEE 2018 and we look forward to seeing your presentation in Merida!

Best regards,

Dr. James Lindner, Professional Development Chair, jrl0039@auburn.edu
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